
Dear Zoning Board Members, 

  
I'm writing to voice my deepest concerns about any development of the Mugar land. We need to take 

preventive action in the face of climate change and absolutely must take steps to mitigate, not advance, 
climate change. Any housing placed in Mugar will be a nightmare for those living there due to likely 

flooding, and the upshot will be hardship for them and a waste of taxpayer money. 

  
Thank you for your attention. 

  
Mindy Kornhaber 

71 Harlow Street 

 


